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Rio Grande

April 22, 2024

Submitted via ePermitting and email (jocelyn.carter@state.co.us)

Ms. Jocelyn Carter

Division of Reclamation Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman St., Rm. 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: GCC Rio Grande, Inc., Pueblo Plant, Reclamation Permit No. M-2002-004, Technical Revision
13 (TR-13), Decision Date Extension Request

Dear Ms. Carter:

GCC Rio Grande, Inc., Pueblo Plant (GCC) submitted a request for Technical Revision 13 (TR-13) to the
GCC Permit on March 28, 2024. Pursuant to Rule 1.9.1, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
(DRMS) “shall act on a Technical Revision (TR) application within thirty (30) days after the Technical
Revision has been filed with the Office”. In order to provide additional time for the DRMS to review and
inspect aspects of the TR, GCC would like to request a 60-day extension, which will change the decision
date to June 26, 2024.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (719) 647-6861.

Sincerely,

W
Amy Rodrigues

Environmental Engineer
GCC Rio Grande, Inc.

cc (via email)
Amy Veek, GCC
Sarah Vance, GCC
Thurman Cardwell, Aquionix



